
Columbia

BROADCASTING
SYSTEM-INC.
485 MADISON AVE.AT 52" ST.
NEW YORK CITY

WI CKERSHAM 2-2000

March 18,1935.

Mr. Kermit Geary,
PFD #2,
Waln-utport, Penna.

Dear Mr Geary, -

It gives us a great deal of pleasure to
verify your reception of W B 0 Q., test call of
WABC, on Sunday March 10,1935 from 3.34-4.30 A.M.
EST during a special DX for the Newark News 7-adio
Club.

Your very excellent and concise report checks
in every detail with. our station log, and we wish
to express our sincere appreciation to you for such
a fine report.

Very truly yours, -

THE COLUMBIA BROADCASTING SYSTEM INC.

by

Veyi mgr. and VP NNRC.


